
Students should NOT be dropped off before
7:15.  (There is NO supervision.    If you leave
your child without an admin or teacher telling
you that they are on duty, that could lead to a
supervision risk)
BREAKFAST is available to all student free of
charge.  Try to get your child/children to
school to give them enough time to eat. 
 School starts at 7:45 which means student
need to be in class by 7:45.  We close the
breakfast doors at 7:40.  
The school has 3 drop off areas:  

Bus/Daycare Lane--Buses and Daycare
Vans only.  
Car Rider Lane-Parents must turn on
Glenwood and follow Glenwood to East
Shore Drive.  (It is by a lake) 
PK drop off and pick up is in the the back
of the building.  PK students have to be
signed in and out. 

Check-Outs:
There will be N0 checkouts after 2:15. 
 Dismissal is hectic and gets confusing
when we have parents entering as we are
relating transportation changes. 

Thank you for your support!  It is going to be a
great year!

We have had an "awesome" back to school
opening!! Thank you to ALL of the Eagle families!!! 

We would like to apologize for any
inconveniences that have occured as we are
trying to get our safety routines in place. 

To all of our new families, here are a few protocols
that will help your transition:  
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Students with cells phones must keep
them in their backpacks and turned off.  
If the phone is seen, then it will be
turned into the office and a parent must
pick it up.  

Please return the Back to School
Information as soon as possible.  The
packet contains:  

Statement of Responsibility(Pink)
Health Form (Pink)
Chromebook Guidelines
Student Data Card
Free & Reduced Lunch App
https://www.pcssd.org/o/pcssd/page
/free-and-reduced-lunch (Must be
done to receive EBT reimbursement)

CELL PHONES

REMINDERS

The student's dress should conform with a studious school
atmosphere
It is the principal's responsibility to to ensure that dress is not
extreme to the point of causing a disturbance or calls attention
to the individual.  
Students are prohibited from wearing items that are obscene,
lewd, demeaning  or intimidating 
Students with extremely form fitting leggings and short crop
tops that show their belly will be asked to change
For safety reasons, we prefer you send your child to school
tennis shoes.  Bubble slides and Crocs cause more accidents
in the hallways and playground.  We strongly discourage these
type of house shoes.  

Uniforms are not required this school year but the district does
have a dress and grooming policy.  

 

 

ADMINISTRATION CONTACT INFO
Felecia Hamilton, Principal

Stephanie Donald, Asst. Principal

Alycia Jernigan, Asst. Principal

Jennifer McQueen, Registrar

Carmon Crouch, Secretary

Bridget Brown, Bookkeeper

501-833-1200



Upcoming Dates and Events

EAGLES PTO

T-shirts, Long Sleeve T-shirts
and HoodiesJoin the PTO

August 14-September 30

Visitors and Volunteers 

Please support WJC by joining the Eagles PTO group!
Membership fees go toward programs for the students, teacher
appreciation, and much more!!!!

The purpose of the PTO is to support the educational experience at Clinton Elementary School. The PTO will  develop a closer
connection between school and home and encourage parental involvement.  The PTO will also seek to  improve the school
environment through volunteer and financial support.  

There will be one winning class for PK-2nd grades and one winning class for
3rd-5th grade.  
Those families that joined at open house will receive their membership
cards by September 1st.  

We are also seeking PTO officers.  Please contact Brandei Moragne at
wjclintoneagles@gmail.com if you would like to serve.  
If you would like to join the PTO immediately, sent your payment with details
(child's name and member's name) to $EaglesPTO. A receipt will be sent.  

The class with the most participation/memberships will win a
popsicle party and extra recess.  

Look for
information that
will come home
detailing how to
join the PTO and

order t-shirts
and hoodies

$5 $5

August 23     

September 1                

September 4                      

September 8                      

September 12                

September 12                      

September 25                    

College T-shirt Spirit Day

Arkansas Razorback T-shirt/Jersey Day

Labor Day/No School

Grandparents Day                 

 Picture Day

Interim Reports 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences
No School

Anyone who wishes to volunteer at the school must
complete a volunteer application prior to any
assignment.  

This includes a background check conducted online at
no cost.  

Once your background check is complete, you will
receive an email that includes a digital volunteer ID
card.  Here is the information for the Volunteer
application: https://www.pcssd.org/page/volunteer-
info

Visitors must report to the office and scan their driver's
licence to receive a visitors pass.  

Parents who want to visit the classroom or any area where
there are children present must have their digital volunteer ID
card.  

In addition to having a volunteer ID card, prior arrangements
must have been made with the classroom teacher or
administration

Parents may eat lunch without the volunteer ID card but must
have a driver's licence or state issued ID to enter the building.  

Y-AL---$15
Long Sleeve--$22

Hoodies--$35
If you would like to place an order immediately,
send your payment with details(child's name,
item, and size to $EaglesPTO.  

A receipt will be sent and merchandise will be
delivered to student as it is delivered to the school.  

Wear any college shirt or
jersey

Wear a RAZORBACK shirt or
Jersey


